From: Lesley Baker

To: Elle Donnelley; office@stokes.minister.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Cadia Valley Operations Processing Rate Modification
Date: Friday, 1 May 2015 5:23:29 PM

Conditions that we propose that be made binding o n Newcrest in their application
to exten tonnage being extracted from Cadia East.

1) Powerline.

If in the future Newcrest determines that their power needs cannot be met by the
existing power and a new line is required from Orange to Cadia THE NEW LINE
MUST GO UNDERGROUND.

2) Rehab to restore rock dump area to original condition:-

Very strict conditions must be place on this rehab area and not be allowed to
become infested with biddy bush and wattle scrub.

These areas prior to mining contained some of the most productive land in the
Orange district.

3) Traffic on the Cadia road:-

Even though the road is being widened and resheated the impact on residents
entering the roadway is huge. More trucks more speed because of the better road
conditions. The speed limit must be reduced to 80.

4) The mental impact being loaded on to residents by the impact of the Cadia
Mine tragically is becoming very real. Subsidised garbage collection, glazing of
house windows and advice from an agronomist is not the answer. Being honest
with residents in group form (not one on one) is needed.

Thank you for giving me this opportunity to put in this submission.

Lloyd and Lesley Baker, "Redmore," Cadia Road, ORANGE.
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